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24 0CT 2018

K Eagan
mailto:fyi-request-8714-8229310b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K Eagan

| am writing further to your email dated 19 September 2018 requesting information
regarding properties being built to accommodate disabilities for each year from 2013 to
2018 in each region.

The Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) requires that Housing New Zealand advise you
of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days after the day we received
your request. Unfortunately, it will not be possible to meet that time limit and we are
therefore writing to notify you of an extension of the time to make our decision, under
section 15(1)(b) of the Act because :

‘consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper
response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit’.

Accordingly, you can expect a response by 9 November 2018. You have the right to seek
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to
make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling freephone
0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with Housing New Zealand, including
this decision, please feel free to contact me at hnzc.correspondence@hnzc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Philip Rossiter
Advisor, Government Relations



